
Name                                                                                        P#

E-mail (required)                                                                                Phone

Address                                                                                    City                                                      State       Zip

 I/We have been invited to join a reserved table: 

Name of primary person or organization

Tickets may purchased for $45 each before August 21. Beginning August 21, the price will be $49 each.

I would like to purchase ___________ tickets x $___________=	Total $ _____________

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Name of guest                                                                          guest’s email address

Note any dietary restrictions for yourself or your guest(s):  Dairy Free  Gluten Free   Nut Allergy   Vegan Vegetarian  

Other

Check #___________ Make checks payable to: State Bar of Michigan

Mail to:	 State Bar of Michigan
	 INAUGURAL & AWARDS LUNCHEON
	 306 Townsend Street
	 Lansing, MI 48933-2012

QUESTIONS? Contact Amy Castner, (517) 346-6322, acastner@michbar.org

Complete and return for check payment only. To pay by MasterCard or Visa, visit www.etouches.com/sbmannualmeeting

Cancellation requests must be made
in writing to the State Bar of Michigan 
before August 21, 2019 for a full refund. 
After August 21, a $25 fee applies. No 
refunds will be made after September 9.  
Emails requesting a refund may be sent to 
Tina Bellinger at tbellinger@michbar.org.


